
	

Emergency	Parent	Notifications	

In	light	of	recent	events,	I	would	like	to	discuss	a	few	of	our	district	emergency	procedures	and	protocol	
as	it	relates	to	parent	notification.	In	the	event	of	a	school	emergency,	parents	will	receive	a	phone	call	
through	the	parent	link	system,	which	is	the	same	system	used	to	notify	parents	of	student	absences	
and	to	receive	messages	from	the	school	principals.	It	is	very	important	for	parents	to	check	their	
contact	numbers	listed	in	the	Student	Information	System	(SIS/ASPIRE)	as	they	are	used	to	make	the	
phone	calls	in	an	emergency	situation.	Parents	can	log	into	the	SIS	system	to	change	or	check	your	
contact	numbers	that	are	currently	stored	in	the	system.	Also,	you	are	welcome	to	contact	the	school	
secretaries	to	make	any	needed	changes	in	the	SIS	system.	It	would	be	beneficial	if	parents	will	also	
check	to	make	sure	the	schools	have	a	current	email	contact	in	the	SIS	system	to	receive	attachments	
and	documents.	When	parents	receive	Parent	Link	notifications,	please	listen	to	the	message	and	try	to	
avoid	calling	the	schools	as	this	ties	up	our	phone	systems	and	personnel.	Please	know	that	we	are	
actively	working	to	improve	our	school	security	and	work	closely	with	our	local	law	enforcement	
agencies	in	procedures	and	practices.	Student	safety	is	always	our	top	priory.	I	would	like	to	thank	our	
local	and	County	law	enforcement	agencies	for	their	diligent	efforts	in	improving	our	school	safety.	
	
Ben	Dalton	
Superintendent		
Kane	School	District	


